
 
 
 
 
 

 
Ref No.: JDSPITI/24-25/OCT/010 Date: 29-10-2024 

 

 

Dear Students,       

Greetings from JDSPITI! 

This  is  to  inform  you  that  our  Institute  will  remain  closed  on  and  from   
 
31st October (Thursday)  to  3rd of November,  2024  (Sunday)    
                         

 For  Diwali & Kali Puja. 
 
Institute will be functional as usual on and from 4th November, 2024 (Monday). 
 
Note : 30th October, 2024 (Wednesday) Early Leave at 02:00 pm. 
 
              We wish you all a very Happy & Prosperous Diwali Celebrations. 

 
 

                                                                                                                         
 

 


